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1 October 2024 
Your reference: [unknown] 
Our reference: 
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To whom it may concern 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Port of London Authority proposed Harbour Revision Order 

As you are aware an application was made by the Port of London Authority (PLA) for a 
harbour revision order (the proposed order) on 7 April 2020. 

A public consultation for the proposed order was held between 18 August 2021 and 12 
October 2021 during which time you submitted a consultation response, which you 
subsequently withdrew. 

A number of consultation responses which were submitted in respect of the proposed order 
remain outstanding as they have not been withdrawn.  Having had regard to these 
objections, the MMO made the decision to call an inquiry.  The PLA and those objectors who 
have not withdrawn their objections were notified of this decision on 19 August 2021.  They 
have also been notified that Christopher Jacobs was appointed as the Inquiry Chair and 
Helen Wilson as Programme Officer.  Port of London Authority Harbour Revision Order - 
GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 It has been confirmed that the inquiry will start on Tuesday 25 February 2025.  

As you had previously submitted a consultation response to the proposed order, we wanted 
to notify you of our decision to call an inquiry.   

All correspondence and enquiries relating to the inquiry should be directed to Helen Wilson 
as Programme Officer.  Contact details and up to date information about the inquiry, 
including details of the venue, when it is announced, can be found at 
www.hwa.uk.com/proojects/proposed-port-of-london-authority-harbour-revision-order-inquiry. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Andy Kerrigan 
Head of Marine Licensing Quality and Support 
E: harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk
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